Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Coucation
REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. 1 1 3 ,» 5. 2025
August 14, 2025

In compliance with D.O No. 08, s. 2013

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Aklan officials, personnel/ staff,
(Visit www.depedaklan.online)

Attached is the letter from the Department of Energy dated August 5,
2025, regarding the conduct of a face-to-face Information, Education, and
Communication (IEC) Campaign on Alternative Fuels and Emerging Energy
Technology, which will be held on September 3, 2025, from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM,
at Royal Suites Condotel in Kalibo, Aklan, as stipulated in the letter.

The Department of Energy is inviting Senior High School students from
the Regional Science High School, preferably those currently enrolled in Grade
12, to participate in the activity.

This activity will be conducted in accordance with the No Disruption of
Classes policy.

For more information and inquiries, contact:

Ms. MARCIALITA V. GARCIA
Department of Energy

Tel: 09670093349

Email: mgarcia@doe.gov.ph

NSATM/

Poblacién, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (26537401265 3741 | 265 3743 |1 265 3744)
Website: www.depedakian.online

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph




';‘ %, Republic of the Philippines

(%G ¢ 1 Department of Energy

<7'. & Visayas Field Office

VFO-ERDUD-25-08-235

August 5, 2025

DR. FELICIANO C. BUENAFE JR., CESO VI
School Division Superintendent

Division of Aklan

M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

Dear Dr. Buenafe,

The Department of Energy (DOE) will conduct a face-to-face Information, Education, and
Communication (IEC) Campaign on Alternative Fuels and Emerging Energy Technology on
September 03, 2025, from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM, at Royal Suites Condotel in Kalibo, Aklan. The
conduct of this IEC campaign forms part of the Department's continuing efforts to promote
awareness and understanding of sustainable energy alternatives and emerging technologies
among the participants.

Recognizing the vital role of the academe, we would like to invite senior high school students from
Regional Science High School, preferably those currently enrolled in Grade 12, to participate in
the activity.

Hence, we would like to request your approval on the participation of the Senior High School
Students and the possible endorsement of support for this activity to the School Principal of
Regional Science High School, Kalibo.

For clarification/inquiry on the said matter, Ms. Marcialita V. Garcia (Sr. SRS) can be contacted at
09670093349 or email at mgarcia@doe gov.ph. We have attached the proposed program for your
guidance and reference.

We look forward to yodr positive response to this request. Thank you.

Respe yours,

s
DIR. RENANTE M. SEVILLA

Officer-in-Charge
DOE-Visayas Field Office

@ 5"Floor, Escario Building, 731 Escario Street, 6000, Cebu City, Philippines
o (032) 253-2150, 253-3459, 253-7222
@ vfo. admin(@doe.gov.ph




